
 

 

MEMO 

 

Date: July 9th, 2024 

 

To: Dr. Mark Silverstein, Superintendent 

Chris Esgro, Board President 

 

From:  Chuck Baur, Technology Director 

 

Re:  Action Item – Recycling  

 

The Technology Department would like to list the following retired Dell equipment on 

GovDeals. (Any tech equipment containing a hard drive will be sanitized or the hard drive removed 

prior to sale. Any equipment that does not sell at auction will eventually be responsibly recycled) 

 

• 500x Dell 3100 Chromebooks  

 

In addition to the above being sold, the following miscellaneous items will be recycled at no cost 

to the district.  

 

• Old monitors, keyboards, mice, etc. 

• 13x projectors and hardware  

• Miscellaneous cables, batteries, cell phones, PA system, server rails, etc… 

 


